Dear Colleague:

 At the 6th Steering and Funding of Research Institutions meeting held on February 19th and 20th, Juan Luis Nieto Fernández, of OECD’s Budget and Public Expenditures Division (BUD), invited all those present to attend a Seminar to be held in Madrid on 3-4 July, 2008. The primary objective of the Seminar is to debate the budgetary challenges that the funding of research and development and innovation (RDI) policies pose.  In doing so, the Seminar will focus on how evaluation techniques and performance information tools that are currently used for priority setting are applied to assess funding for RDI activities. The purpose of this letter is to provide a formal invitation to you as a follow up to the invitation announced by Mr. Nieto Fernandez in February.

This activity overlaps with the on-going project on the Evaluation of Public R&D in OECD countries implemented jointly by the CSTP Working Party on Innovation and Technology Policy (TIP) and the ad hoc Working Group on the Steering and Funding of Research Institutions (SFRI). 
Both OECD’s Science and Technology Policy (STP) and BUD Divisions consider the Madrid meeting as an opportunity to broaden the scope of their respective work on evaluation of R&D policies.  Even more importantly, however, we see the meeting as providing delegates with both technology and industry policy and budgeting backgrounds the opportunity to debate and assess the similarities of the information they use and how that information may be shared for evaluation and funding purposes.
Enclosed you will find the Draft Agenda for the Seminar and the document “Guidelines for Presentations and Case Studies”. This one  describes in more detail the objectives and contents of the Seminar. It is structured around three core questions, which are intended to help participants get more out of the Seminar.  However, the Guidelines are not meant to be prescriptive; participants are invited to modify their presentations to their national contexts and needs and to include additional information they consider relevant.  

We encourage you to attend the forthcoming meeting in Madrid. We hope you would be willing to serve as a panellist for a case study or a presentation whilst addressing one of the questions as explained in the Guidelines.
Do not hesitate to contact either of us (or Juan-Luis Nieto Fernandez at +33 1 45 24 93 81 or juan-luis.nietofernandez@oecd.org) should you have any questions. 

With best regards,
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